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Dance Umbrella 2025

17th December 2024

Dear Parent Carer,

I am writing to confirm that your child has a place for Dance Umbrella. The
show will be on 1st April at 6.30pm at the Forum in Bath.

As a school we are allowed to purchase some tickets to the Dance Umbrella
show before they are on sale to the public.

Please complete the Google form below and advise whether you would like 1 or
2 tickets. Please complete the form by 6th January 2025. Tickets are charged at
£9.20 each. We will try to purchase all tickets required however limits are
sometimes set by the box office so we cannot guarantee your tickets at this
time. We aim to purchase the tickets week commencing 6th January 2025.

https://forms.gle/UHxV6EkSYN8TzVqYA

Any tickets remaining that have not been purchased from other schools will be
available to buy directly from Bath forum from Friday 31st January. However
this is not guaranteed and they are in high demand so do be quick if you would
like more tickets than we can offer.

https://bathboxoffice.org.uk/whats-on/dance-umbrella-2023/

Best wishes

Katie Dodington
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